
Do you have something to donate to the C. Elizabeth Boyd ’33 Archives at 

Wilson College? 
 

 

MISSION  

 

The C. Elizabeth Boyd ’33 Archives collects and preserves materials related to Wilson College 

and its alumnae/i.  

 

 

WHAT TO DONATE 

 

Personal Papers: Correspondence, diaries, scrapbooks, personal memoirs and reminiscences, 

speeches/lectures, professional files, biographical information, etc.  

 

Photographs and Audiovisual Materials: Materials related to student life, buildings, 

performances, etc.  

 

Memorabilia: Artifacts such as dinks, class rings, buttons, jewelry, dance cards, tradition-related 

items, etc. 

 

Organization Records: Correspondence, planning documents, meeting minutes, reports, 

newsletters, membership records of Wilson College clubs or organizations  

 

Publications: Posters, brochures, flyers, programs, handbooks, etc. 

 

 

WE DO NOT COLLECT 

 

It is not possible for the Institute to accept all materials that are offered. This may be due to 

duplication, condition, format, or subject areas in which we do not collect. Among the materials 

not accepted:  

 Newspaper issues (Billboards) 

 Yearbooks 

 Textbooks 

 Items in poor physical condition 
 

 

CONTACT 

 

If you have any of these materials or other items relating to Wilson College and you are 

considering donation, please contact Director of the Hankey Center, Amy Ensley, at 

717-262-2049 or amy.ensley@wilson.edu. 

 

mailto:amy.ensley@wilson.edu

